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Dear Senator Wagner, 

 

I am an Oregonian who has both led guided birding trips as well as signed up for 

rafting and other organized outdoor recreation. I am worried about the future of 

organized recreation and fitness opportunities across the state if we do not address 

liability waiver reform. 

 

Please support SB 1196-1 and help protect Oregon recreation! 

 

Sincerely, 

Darlene  


